
SHARON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Draft until approved at the next regular meeting 


A special meeting of the Sharon BOS was held on March 4,2020 at 3:00PM at the Town Hall. Present 
were the three Selectmen, Brent Prindle taping for Channel 6 and the secretary. 

First Selectman Colley called the meeting to order at 3PM. 

The purpose of the meeting was the Board to have a budget workshop and meet with Town Hall 
employees regarding personnel matters. 

Mr. Jones made a motion that the Board go into executive session, seconded by Mr. Flanagan, with all in 
favor motion carried. Only the Board remained and the following were separately met with: 

Invited in - Stanley MacMillan and Jamie (Elizabeth) Casey from the Building Office/Land Use 
Office 

Invited in - Linda Amerighi, Town Clerk 
Invited in - Miriam Jones, Social Service Agent/Veterans' Service Contact Person 
Invited in - Jennifer Dubray, Assessor and invited in Patricia Braislin, Assistant Assessor 
Invited in - Tina Pitcher, Town Secretary 

At 5:35 Mr. Flanagan made a motion to come out executive session, seconded by Mr. Jones, with all in 
favor - motion carried. 

No discussion or decisions were made on the proposed budget. The budget will be discussed further at 
the Board's next meeting to be held March 10,2020 at 3:00PM. 

Mr. Flanagan made a motion to aqjourn, seconded by Mr. Jones, with all in favor - motion carried. The 
meeting was adjourned at 5:35. 

Respectfully subm itted, 

Tina Pitcher, Town Secretary 
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